

This document provides a basic summary of the key dates and deadlines for the primary phase data collections for summer term 2024. The accompanying summary sheet is intended for display in your school office and elsewhere to support staff in planning and meeting the relevant deadlines.

Please pass this on to your school administration team, key stage co-ordinators and other members of staff involved in the submission of assessment data.

These assessments are submitted to the LA via AnyComms+

<u>Select link - https://anycomms.birmingham.gov.uk/Login.aspx</u>

The LA submission dates are slightly in advance of the final ARA deadlines to allow us to support schools that may be experiencing difficulties. This will allow time for any moderation tasks to be completed and to work with schools to ensure that the data fully represent their children's achievements.

Schools that submit by these dates will also benefit from early reports detailing the outcomes at school and pupil level.

These assessments are submitted to the STA via the	
Schools can submit their assessments from	, until the STA
closes the submission window on	

Select link -

https://www.primaryassessmentgateway.education.gov.uk/publicaccessproduction/selfservice/citizenportal/login.htm

Separate guidance providing information on each collection will be issued to all schools at the start of the summer term on the local authority website:

Select link - https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/primarydata

Schools should check with their local IT provision in advance to ensure they can record the assessments and produce the necessary files.

We strongly recommended that you arrange access to AnyComms+ and the Primary Assessment Gateway well in advance of the submission deadlines.